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BFA Publishes Article Regarding The Importance of Private
Enforcement of Federal Securities Laws

BFA published an article in the National Council of Public Employees Retirement
System'’s Fall PERSist publication discussing why it remains important for public
pension plans to continue to monitor and participate in securities class actions so
that plan assets can be maximized. As set forth in the article, it may not be in plans’
best interests to rely solely on government regulators.

A PDF of the article can be found on the right under Downloads & Links.
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